SCCOT

South Carolina
Depariment of Transportation

MEMORANDUM
TO: Public Notice
FROM: Jacqueline Williams, Chief Professional Services Contracting Ofﬁc?g/
DATE: December 14, 2017
RE: RESPONDING FIRMS: S-224-18 — On-Call Utility Coordination Services

The following firms have responded to the referenced solicitation advertised on the SCDOT website, and

in the November 16, 2017 South Carolina Business Opportunities Advertisement:
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Civil Engineering of Columbia, Inc.

Civil Engineering Consultants Services, Inc.
Infrastructure Consultant & Engineering, PLLC
KCI Technologies, Inc.

Michael Baker International, Inc.

Mead & Hunt, Inc.

So-Deep, Inc.

STV, Inc.

SynTerra Corporation

The Wooten Company

Thomas & Hutton Engineering Company
Utility Coordination Consultants

Weston and Sampson

For questions, please contact the SCDOT Contracting Officer, Wendy Hollingsworth, at (803) 737-0746
or via email at Hollingswg@scdot.org, or Diane Stubbs, at (803) 737-4901 or via email at

Stubbsdg(@scdot.org.

Post Office Box 191
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-0191
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Phone: (803) 737-2314
TTY: (803) 737-3870

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



